

Newsletter



February 2023 Issue No 55





Isn't it lovely to see the sunshine, the snow drops coming through and the days getting longer.....

Spring is hopefully just around the corner!



Escrick Heritage Group Meeting Wednesday 1st February at 7.30pm 'St Helen's raised from the Ashes'.

The huge fire which devastated St Helen's Church was 100 years ago this week, on 5th February 1923.

At our meeting we will be celebrating the wonderful craftsmanship which brought St Helen's back to its former glory for us all to enjoy today. We are delighted that both Sam Taylor and Dr Tony Power will speaking to us.

All welcome to come along. Members free. Visitors/Guests £3.

We will also be sharing in full our 2023 programme.



Heritage Hub. Monday 13th February 1pm to 4pm

Call in for tea, cake and a chat.

Hoots Café Tuesday 21st February. 9.30am to 12 noon

Come along to enjoy cake and coffee (Free drink refills) in lovely surroundings. All very welcome.

Escrick Heritage Group Meeting Wednesday 1st March at 7.30pm

'The Rise and fall of George Hudson of York'



Presented by local Actor and storyteller Chris Cade.

This should be a great evening so please do encourage friends and neighbours to come along too.

All very welcome.

Graveyard plan

Roger is pleased to report that he has added photos of the gravestones for the surnames beginning with A to E. It is time consuming but a great resource for everyone researching their family trees, especially those who can't travel to the village. Thank you Roger. Here is a link to the Graveyard plan on our website.... Graveyard Plan – Escrick Heritage

If you would like any help looking at the Graveyard plan, please do chat to Roger at our next Heritage Hub afternoon.



And here is another photo from our Community Archive....

It is from the *Yorkshire Herald* on 21st February 1947. Children at a party given by Escrick and Deighton British Legion Club. Do you recognise anyone?

We look forward to seeing everyone soon.